
 
 

 
 

Friday 17th September 2021 

 

 

   

 

 

  

  

  

 

    

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Y2F 99%      Expected Attendance 

Y4/5 K 98% Expected Attendance  

Y1C, Y3/4M 96%     Expected Attendance  

Y2M 94% Risk of under achievement  

Y5/6C, Y6K 93% Concern of under achievement  

Y3/4G 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y1D 87% Concern of under achievement  

Rec P 83% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Rec M 78% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Everlyn Oliver Ethan Z Jackson Erin Lucy 

Elliott Imogen Eden Bexley-Rae Ayla Kodey 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Alicia Evie Oscar Charley Logan Lacey 

Annabel Dontay Katie Laela Willow Jacob W 

On Tuesday, staff took part in  

‘REAL P.E.’ training. REAL P.E. is  

a physical education curriculum that also supports 

children’s physical and  

emotional literacy. Children  

took part in fun activities with  

their class teacher and REAL P.E. visitor who was 

very complimentary of our children’s engagement 

and attitudes to learning. 

Diary Dates 
 

 

 20.09.21 – Y2 multi skills event 

 01.10.21 – INSET DAY 
 07.10.21 – Individual photographs 

 18.10.21 – Art week 

Online safety 

Keeping safe online is an ongoing  

focus in school.  

 

The hardest thing as a parent or 

carer, is keeping up with all of the  

new games, finding out the safety  

options and keeping track of what your child is doing.  

 

The link below will take you to our school website 

page, which has a range of information that may 

help you to ensure that your child is safe online. 

 

http://www.northwingfield.derbyshire.sch.uk/keeping

-safe-online.html 

 

 

 

PTA 

During lockdown, our Parent  

Teachers Association (P.T.A.)  

took on new and different work  

roles and are now unable to  

support us with our fundraising events. This means 

we no longer have a P.T.A. If you think you may be 

interested, have creative fundraising ideas and 

have some time that you could give, we would 

love to hear from you. 

 

A huge thank you to our P.T.A. for all of their hard 

work, time and support that they gave us whilst in 

post. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football match 

Last night our school football team  

played their first football match against  

Park House. All the team played well and  

showed some super team work during the game. 

The team know they have a lot of work to do in their 

training session on Monday. 

 

Thank you to parents and carers for supporting the 

match and to Miss Shepherd for giving up her time 

to support the team. 
 

We have had another productive and busy week. 

Despite being tired, our children have been 

working really hard and engaging well in their class 

learning. 
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